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Dear Parents,

Greetings from TWGS!!

I hope this message finds you well. We would like to inform you that a preparatory leave of
one day has been scheduled for the students of classes I to IX and XI on 30th September 2023,
which falls on a Saturday. This leave has been arranged to provide our students with ams
opportunity to prepare adequately for their upcoming examinations.

During this preparatory leave, we strongly advise all students to use their time wisely and
efficiently to review and revise their study materials, clarify doubts with teachers if necessary,
and ensure they are well-prepared for their exams. Effective utilization of this day can greatly
contribute to their confidence and success in their assessments.

We wish all our students the best of luck in their upcoming examinations, and we are
confident that they will make the most of this preparatory leave to achieve their academic

goals.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Regards,




